Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION 11
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

October 25, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 465 . 2024

CONTINUATION OF THE DIVISION TRAINING ON STANDARD FIRST AID
FOR PROJECT DEVELOPMENT OFFICER I AND SELECT LAST MILE
SCHOOLS FOCAL PERSON

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
SGOD Chief/CID Chief
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Due to Tropical Cyclone Kristine that causes moderate to intense rainfall and strong
winds over Bulacan, the Days 3 and 4 of the Division Training on Standard First Aid
for Project Development Officer I and Selected Last Mile School Focal Persons was
suspended and shall resume on October 28-29, 2024, at the same venue.

2. All other provisions of the Division Memorandum No. 462, s. 2024 shall take effect.
3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
NORMA P/ESTEBAN, EdD., CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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